WARRIORWiters

Warrior Writers in Tompkins County will consider prior and new writings for
publication during the next session on Thursday, January 16, 2020.

Headed this session by Gulf War Veteran and author Nate Lewis, the group will
meet 7-9 pm at Tompkins County Human Services Annex, which houses both the
County’s Department of Veterans Services and the County Office For the Aging, at
214 W. Martin Luther King Jr./State St. (at the intersection with Albany Street). At
Nate Lewis’s request, participants will consider their writings via peer review.
Veterans across Tompkins County are invited to attend.

For more information contact: Jim Murphy 845-270-0439 or
murphyvetsfor@gmail.com



